
DIAL 1530 PHONE: 778-1530 

WCTR 
INC. 

CHESTERTOWN, MARYLAND 

September 22, 1963 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter of September 16, 1963. 

We are pleased to confirm your reception report of 
September 15, 1963. A check of our program log of 
that date indicates that your reception report is 
correct. We are always pleased and interested to 
know the strength and quality of our signal in various 
areas. 

At WCTR, the RCA transmitter operates at 250 watts 
output using 813's in the final stage. The modulator 
also uses 813t5. We use a non -directional 187 -foot 
vertical antenna system. We are a daytime -only station 
and have been on the air since May 17, 1963. 

Again, thanks - and best 73ts. 

Very truly yo s, 

Christopher R. Christ 
Chief Engineer 

C/val 


